
  

 

 

 

 

“Be joyful. Grow to maturity. Encourage each other. Live in harmony and peace.   
Then the God of love and peace will be with you.”   2 Corinthians 13 v11 
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15th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Arrangements for week beginning Monday 16th November  

We have a growing number of staff having to self-isolate as the NHS track and trace app has identified 
them as being in close contact with someone who has tested positive for Covid.  This means we have 
had to review and carefully plan next week’s timetable to find the best way we can deliver the highest 
quality of teaching and learning to all in these most challenging of times. 
 
The plan for next week is for 
 

 All year 10 pupils to come to school for periods 3 to period 6 on Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday.  Pupils will register in their period 3 lesson and then follow their normal 
timetabled lessons for the rest of the day.  The work for period 1 and 2 on these days will be 
emailed out to all year 10 pupils and be uploaded on to class charts.  The pupils will be 
expected to complete the work independently.   Our current plan is that year 10s will be in 
school for the usual times, 9.15am to 3.30pm on Thursday and Friday. 

 All year 11 to continue to self-isolate at home with lessons being taught on TEAMS or the 
cover work being emailed and uploaded on to class charts. 

 All other years to follow the normal timetabled lessons with some being taught remotely on 
TEAMS with the class being supervised in the room and some being covered where 
necessary. 

We will be reviewing the arrangements regularly and will be updating you with any changes in the 
usual way. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support with all the arrangements. I continue to send my thoughts, prayers 
and best wishes to you all and particularly to those who are affected by the on-going pandemic. Please 
do get in touch with us at school if you have any questions or require any support by emailing 
covid19enquiries@kingswolverhampton.co.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
James Ludlow 
Principal 
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